
The Committee on Women's Ministry

The Women of the North East, Mid-Atlantic and Eastern Canada Diocese were blessed to meet for our 
two annual events. These gatherings included two Women’s Day Project Offering Luncheons and the 
64th Spiritual Enrichment Conference, held in Williamsburg, Virginia at the end of September. 

For the first time, the NEMA 2022 Women’s Day Project Offering Luncheon was held twice, in different 
locations.  Women attended one or both. It was hoped that the two separate luncheons, held in 
different states would encourage attendance and fellowship. Thanks be to God, this happened with 
excellent attendance at both events.

 Emmanuel Reformed Episcopal Church, New Jersey   May 7th 2022

 Saint Stephen’s Reformed Episcopal Church, Maryland     May 14th 2022

Reformed Episcopal women throughout our country and Canada remained faithful and gave generously.
The 2022 Women’s Day Project Offering Luncheons collected money that was to assist Father Enrique in 
his efforts to reunite with his family. 

Two NEMA luncheons have been planned for May 2023. One will take place at Grace REC in 
Pennsylvania and the second at Faith REC of Maryland.  

We encourage the women of our diocese to read the 2022-2023 Reformed Episcopal Devotional 
entitled, “Ascending to the Heavenly Places – Using the Psalms of Ascent as a Prelude for Worship” a 
devotional by Deaconess Canon Annette M. Johnson.  They will be blessed.

                                                           In Christ,

                                                           Denise Snyder

                                                           Chairman, Committee on Women’s Ministry

                                                           North East, Mid-Atlantic and Eastern Canada Diocese

    




